
 

 

 

Notice: Downloading School App for Parents 

Dear Parents 

We are excited to announce the launch of our school app, designed to enhance 

communication and provide easy access to school-related information. With this app, 

you can conveniently stay updated on school announcements, your child's progress, and 

upcoming events. 

To download the app, simply follow the instructions below: 

1. Scan the QR code provided or click on the following link: 

https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.ingrails.kathmandu_columb

us&hl=en (android)  

https://apps.apple.com/np/app/veda-students-app/id1183813244 (iphone)  

2. Install the app on your mobile device. 

3. If you haven't already received your ID and password, please collect them from the 

school reception. 

The school app will serve as a central hub for all school-related communications and 

information. We encourage all parents to make use of this app to stay connected with 

us. 

Should you have any questions or require assistance with the app, please don't hesitate 

to contact us. 

Thank you for your cooperation and continued support in fostering a collaborative 

relationship between home and school. 
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Warm regards, 

KCS Administration  


